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A Message from the Newmark Staff Appreciation Day
Parent Committee

Hello Fellow Newmark Families,

After what has been a truly difficult year, we think it is more important than ever to let Newmark know just
how much we appreciate their hard work and dedication to our children.  Please view this Video Message
from Newmark parent Jessica Smith to learn about our plans to celebrate 2021 Staff Appreciation Week
beginning the week of May 3,  including a special lunch for every staff member on May 5, 2021. 

To make this day extra special, Liam Nobile and his son Griffin – a Newmark High School Senior - are
creating a Thank You Video that will be streamed at Newmark School on Staff Appreciation Day.  

We hope your family will help us by contributing to the video: 

A photo or video (30 seconds) including a thank you message from your child or family
Email photos and videos to liamn71@yahoo.com
Add your child’s name and grade in the subject line of the email
Deadline for submissions is Monday, April 19, 2021

If you would like to learn more about other ways you can contribute to Staff Appreciation Day please contact
Michele Leoni at michelelmcmanus@gmail.com or 917-685-0787.

Thank you so much for helping us show our gratitude to Newmark Staff! 

Newmark Staff Appreciation Day Parent Committee
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Newmark Education
1000 Cellar Avenue, Scotch Plains, NJ  07076   

908-753-0330  info@newmarkeducation.com
 

Newmark Education would like to continue connecting with you via email. If you prefer to be removed from our
list, please contact Newmark Education directly. Please note all Newmark communication to parents is via email
so by unsubscribing you will no longer get important information about your child’s school. To stop receiving all
email messages distributed through our SchoolMessenger service, follow this link and confirm: Unsubscribe

SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with parents,
students and staff through voice, SMS text, email, and social media.
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